
                                      

 

 

              Summer Safety Tip  

With kids on summer break we would like 

parents to talk to their children about the 

dangers of playing around machinery, including 

garbage trucks.  

 

A reminder not to approach the garbage truck or 

cans while they are being dumped as it is 

extremely dangerous.  

                               


